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Dear Mr Brown,

I wish to express my disappointment in the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) comments regarding
the adoption of the proposed clean vehicle standards. The agency's comments disregarded the concerns of many
residents of Illinois regarding climate and air pollution and the resulting health impacts that many

residents must bear.

Please consider the voices heard at the hearing who represent the concerned residents of Illinois. Please adopt the
clean vehicle standards.

Respectfully,

Jeff Gahris
Wheaton
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